
 

 

WHITFORD CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

MINUTES OF P&F MEETING – WEDNESDAY 17TH OCTOBER 2018 

 

Meeting Opened 

 Meeting Opened 7.31pm 
 

In Attendance 

 Pina Pettinicchio, Lisa Briscoe, Andrew Dunlop, Desiree von Bergheim, Nadine Cooperwhite, 
Tamara McGougan, Andrew De Maio, Jacqueline Morgan, Cath Hughes, Kelly Hayes, Emma 
Meikle, Amber Patterson, Rebecca Nicholls, Sarah Boylen 

 

Apologies 

 Chris Pawle, Jo Lihou, Susan Daniel, Andree Kurmoo, Mary McGrath-Yek 

 

Prayer 

 Cath Hughes 

 

Approval of Previous Minutes 

 Approved: Nadine Cooperwhite  Seconded: Cath Hughes 

 

 Business Arising From Previous Minutes: 

 Uniform update- the committee aren’t finished collating the survey information as of yet 

 

Correspondence In 

 Email – COJ re. Art Trail night 

 Air-Born Amusements re. Art Trail 
 

Correspondence Out 

 Email from COJ re. Art Trail night 

 Air-Born Amusements re. Art Trail 
 

 Principals Report 

 See Attached 
 
Approved:  Pina Pettinicchio  Seconded:  Lisa Briscoe   

 

 Treasurers Report 

 See Attached 

 
Approved:  Nadine Cooperwhite Seconded:  Lisa Briscoe 



 
 

General Business 
 

 40th Anniversary Art Show 
Pina has sent the application to The City of Joondalup for food trucks and amusement rides on the 
night. 
Food trucks are as follows: Vince’s Pizza Van, Ms. Lucy, Pasta Cup, Gourmet Coaster and Mr. 
Whippy. Each truck will donate 10% of profits to WCPS P&F. 
All art in classrooms is on track. 
Alli to create an event page for WCPS FB page to advertise the event, as there is only 3 weeks to 
go to the event. 
Students are to design the Art Trail map for the event, which can be purchased for a donation. 
The Whitty dads group will man The Strongman game on the night. 
 

 40th Anniversary Student Gift 
Ideas are: Keyring with torch, bag tag, water bottle, bookmark/ruler, iPad stylus. All with school 
logo. Decision needs to be made a.s.a.p. 
 

 Playground Update: 
A sub-committee needs to be organised, as costings need to begin. 
Research was previously done by students visiting various playgrounds and offering feedback. 
The school oval may also need to be fenced in once the equipment is in situ to avoid any unwanted 
visitors at night, weekends and school holidays. 

 

 Whitty Dads: 
Recent meeting was held Monday October 3rd. 
Our next event is a Rec Fishing West, fishing clinic, November 4th. There are only 40 available 
spots for this event.   
The Fathering Project Bunnings bbq has been booked for next year again. Although a profit of only 
$500 was made, it was a wonderful community event and raised extra awareness for this project. 
There is no event yet planned for Term 2 2019. Students will be asked to ponder the question……. 
“What would you like to do with your Dad?” The reply will determine the term 2 event. 
Andrew and other Whitty dads will attend Telethon this weekend. 
Events for 2019 are as follows: 
Term 1- Campout 
Term 2- TBC 
Term 3- Whitty Walk 
Term 4- Fishing Clinic 
 
Other Business 
 

 ACM Nominations for the P&F will be advertised Wednesday 7th November in the newsletter. The 
ACM is Wednesday 21st at 7.30pm. 

 Teachers Lunch has been booked in for Tuesday 4th of December. 

 Market Fair: November 30th. 14 stalls confirmed. 17 stalls unconfirmed. There will be Christmas 
wrapping available at a cost. 

 Inter School Tops look fantastic. Very professional. Thank you Tricon. 

 Thank you Tamara, Andrew and Cath for your continued support of the P&F. It is not possible to 
achieve what we do without your support. 

 Thank you to our outgoing President Nadine Cooperwhite. You will be missed. 
 

 
Next Meeting: ACM Wednesday 21st November at 7:30pm 
 
Meeting closed: 8.52pm 


